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Dear Parents, 

 

The school summer disco is fast approaching and will take place in two weeks’ time.   

 

Tickets Sales -  Tickets are £5 each for children or adults. Everyone attending needs a ticket (incl. younger 

siblings) 

• Year 6 ONLY Tuesday 2nd May 9:00- 9:15am at school office 

• Rest or the school Wednesday 3rd May 8:45am- 9:15am at school office 

 

For these events to be successful we need lots of parental support in terms of volunteering (bar, door, salads, glow 

bands and transfers). If you would like to attend and help out for 45/60 minutes please do sign up on our Disco Rota 

(on the SVPA notice board) or email hello@svpa.org.uk  

All volunteers are guaranteed tickets.  

  

Please note: 

Tickets are limited due to fire regulations and will be available on a first priority to year 6 and then a first come first 

served basis.  Please note that tickets are non-refundable.  Tickets are restricted to children of primary school age 

currently attending St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School and younger siblings, all children must be accompanied 

by an adult. 

 

Donations 

Salad /desserts – always gratefully received, for all to share.  Do remember to avoid food containing nuts or alcohol.  

Please bring food in the evening.  If you need to bring food in the morning please contact your year representative or 

email us hello@svpa.org.uk 

 

If you would like to help out at this or future events please get in touch by email or leave your details at the school 

office. 

 

Thank you all again for your support.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Carolina Linares 

Chair S.V.P.A. 

 

 

Money - I am unable to attend on the evening but enclosed is a donation of £……………. 

(Cash or cheques to school office, cheques payable to St. Vincent’s Catholic Primary School) 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY DISCO 

Please join us & dance the night away  
Friday 12th May 2017 

 6.30pm to 9pm 

http://www.svpa.org.uk/
mailto:hello@SVPA.org.uk

